From: Steve Searle <madigarzhull@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 5:17 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

To whom it may concern.

My name is Steven Searle, | am writing to express my concern on the possible termination of the 535 bus route. Not
only do | make use of this route in order to take my kids to school but also the number of elderly who make use of the
route. One gentleman in particular , is wheelchair bound and relies heavily on that bus.

By removing this route | believe you will be stranding many of the elderly who are unable to walk such distances to
Ferry rd or Linwood ave.

Myself , it would force me to take my children to Ferry rd via the orbitor and board the purple line. | am hesitant to do
so because of some of the regular travellers on that line that | believe are mentally unfit and have in the past been
abusive to both my childrenand I .

If I have to take my kids on this bus | can be certain there will be conflict with these individuals , most likely resulting in
them being removed physically from the bus.

As a parent it is my role to keep my children safe from such individuals, by removing the 535 route you will be placing
them in potentially dangerous situation with these individuals we have already had hostilities with.

This is my personal reason for why | rely on the 535 even though my main concern is that of the elderly who ride the
535.

Any questions you may have | will gladly answer, please email me at this address or call me on 022 642 7119

Steven Searle



